
25/03/2019 

MS Jenny Elliott 
9a Tanami Close CL 
Belrose NSW 2085 
elliottjo@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I have lived backing onto Allenby Park for 47 years before we downsized. It has wonderful bird 
life and animal life. Cutting across part of the reserve will with this development will destroy 
routes animals and birds take when they travel in the park and/or intrude with human activity 
and noise into their environment further than previously. I do not approve of this development. 

Sent: 25/03/2019 8:02:37 AM
Subject: Online Submission


